
Printed on: 18/08/2016 09:05:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Emily INT2016/4096/P 17/08/2016  17:57:44 I am one of the freeholders of 41 Buckland and the owner of the first floor flat. 

I understand that the planning officer is not happy with the slanted roof, this design was created 

following the request of the owner of the raised ground floor flat for a design that minimises light 

pollution to the raised ground floor flat an above. With this in mind, as freeholders of the building we 

would not be minded to provide landlords consent (as required under the lease) to any design that has 

skylights which will give rise to light pollution affecting the other flats in the building. Should you wish 

to discuss the matter please contact me.
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